
 

President’s Report 

7/8 Flights Grant – Submitted grant to NEMCF for the Fibar mulch for Flights.  The NEMCF Board meets on 
9/14/2021 to make their decision. 
7/10 – Work bee at the ARA site. 
7/13 DDA Meeting – Discussed the RRC, and the ACCOA Project.  Sheila to contact NEMCOG to inquire as to how 
much they would charge to complete our RRC Dashboard Docs. 
7/14 – Spoke with Dave Cook, regarding: ACCOA Ordinance, Our Place, and clean up at homes located on Traverse 
Bay Rd. 
7/14 & 15 – Spoke with Troy regarding Travers Bay Rd. and Lincoln Outdoor Center clean-ups. 
7/15 – spoke with Harry Harvey at the Building Department regarding the hole in the roof at Our Place and the 
process needed to have the building condemned.   The Village needs to send a letter to the building department 
requesting an inspection under State Law.   The Village is not required to notify the property owner, however, I 
feel strongly that we should (if the Council decides to proceed) send a registered or Certified copy of the request 
letter to the property owner.  
7/15 – Spoke with Denise Cline regarding the completion of the RRC Document.  The quote is $5,000 to complete 
and NEMCOG will also incorporate our plan into the Counties’ Economic Development Plan.  While speaking with 
Denise, I asked about grants to remove condemned buildings.  She indicated that there are grants available to do 
so, it will just depend on if we qualify. 
7/15 – Spoke with Jamie at Stephenson & Company regarding submitting the application for the ARPA dollars.  
They will be sending us a bill for the actual time spent preparing and submitting. 
7/18 Human Resources - had a phone call inquiring about the Maintenance Position. 
7/21 ARPA – Worked with Linda, Marsha & Jamie @ Stephenson & Co. to complete the application.  It was 
submitted on 7/22/2021.  Stephenson & Co. will be sending bill for the time that Jamie spent on completing the 
documents and submitting them. 
7/27 – Spoke with Billy Cordes regarding equipment purchases and MDNR reimbursable grant.  We also spoke 
with regards to the fire/first responder’s ability to service the proposed ACCOA building project. 
7/27 – received e-mail from Topcon GPS regarding upgrading our system, which was purchased with the SAW 
Grant.  I have replied, asking if there is a fee. 
7/30, 31, & 8/1 – Fair registration. 
 
 
 
Citizen Concerns: 
7/14 - spoke Jason regarding hole in the roof at Our Place. 
7/24 – phone call from Jason regarding a red golf cart with a white American flag painted on the side, driving 
dangerously within the Village.  He sent me a photo and it is the same one that was driving poorly earlier in the 
month.  I told him to call the Sheriff’s Department. (I was out of the area) 
 
 
 

Road Report 
7/21 in speaking with Jamie @ Stephenson, we cannot use any of the ARPA funds for roads.  We can use them for 
sewers. 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   

Sheila 


